
Puesta del Sol  

spirit week 
Dear Puesta del Sol Familias, 

During the week of March 5th-9th, our community will be celebrating Spirit Week in an  

effort to build and strengthen community among our peers and Puesta del Sol community as a whole. 

Each day there will be a theme that all are welcome to take part. Please be sure that if students are  

participating that they are making choices that follow our  

Big Three: Somos Respetuosos, Somos Responsables, y Tomamos Buenas Decisiones (respectful,  

responsible, and make good decisions). 

 

monday x pajama/comfy 

clothes day 

tuesday x sports day 

wednesday  x crazy day 

thursday x emoji day 

friday x student teacher wardrobe swap day 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Student Leadership Supervisor (Marnie Kazarian Olson, kaza-

rianm@bsd405.org) or any of our Administrators (shearerj@bsd405.org, duimovica@bsd405.org)  


